Chris O'Brien

L

From: John Bordeleau <johnberdeleau@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 12:06 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Fwd: Oppose HB 6256

Representatives, | ask that you oppose HB 6256. The recreational boating industry is an
important segment of the State’s economy, we do not need increased tax burden on an
industry that helping to employ Rl workers and drive state wide spending in our state.
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401-714-2567
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